
 

Reminder that children break up today for the half term holiday.  School reopens for children on 
Monday 2nd June at the usual times.  You can find the term dates for the remainder of this 
academic year here: https://tinyurl.com/539st89c  
 
 
 

You should have recently received a text message link to our Summer Events 2025.  Here is the 
link:- https://tinyurl.com/k9w35ujr  Sports day letters will be sent out after half term.  

 
 
 
Year 1 had an amazing day visiting the Black 
Country Living Museum. We had the opportunity to 
see a range of different houses and shops form the 
past. We learnt all about how the houses were built 
and the people who lived in them. Some of us were 
even lucky enough to travel on an old bus. We really 
enjoyed our day especially visiting the old cinema 
to watch Mickey Mouse!
 
 
 
 
 

 
Years 3 and 4 pupils had an amazing time on Tuesday 
when they were invited to be a part of this year’s Singing 
in the Halls Concerts, along with around 3000 other 
children from Wolverhampton schools. As well as singing 
their hearts out, pupils were treated to a fantastic 
performance from Wolverhampton Music Service and 
their 14-piece band at the University Halls in 
Wolverhampton. Children had a wonderful time - dancing, 
singing and performing together under the stage lights - 
we can't wait to do it all again next year!  

 



  
Year 2 had a fantastic day at the beach, filled with fun and laughter. They built impressive 
sandcastles, explored the pier and enjoyed delicious ice cream under the sunny sky. To remember 
the special day, they left a lock on the We Love Weston heart leaving a piece of Spring Vale 
behind for children to visit in years to come. They had an amazing time, and we were extremely 
proud of their exemplary behaviour. 

 
 

 
 
Last week, on Harmani’s 8th 
birthday she decided to cut off 
over 10 inches of her hair and 
donated it to The Little 
Princess Trust. 
 
It was something she just 
randomly decided to do on the 
spot when she went to the 
hairdressers. Her family are all 
so very proud of her kind heart 
and braveness! 
 
 



 

 


